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‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’ 

Attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s whole school attendance:96.5% 

Last week’s whole school attendance: 97.8% 

 

 

RAG Rating 

 98% and above 

 96.1%- 97.9% 

 96% and below 

 

Our whole school attendance target is 96% 

Class  Weekly Attendance 

Forde 87% 

Courtenay  100% Amazing 

Templar  100% Amazing  

Home Learning 

 

Reading: Reader 

Identity and Tower 

of Power – see 

separate sheet 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This week, Year 6 started their weekly swimming lessons at Newton Abbot 

Leisure Centre. They were brilliant! The walk there and back is always full 

of happy chatter and the giggles did not stop in the pool! The water may 

have been cold, but every child still tackled every distance with enthusiasm. 

The quality of provision is excellent during these sessions: two teachers 

and two lifeguards, plus exclusive use of the whole pool, for our 12 

children. This means that they make astonishing progress across the 

sessions, whilst having heaps of fun! 

 

In Geography, we have started our unit about South America. Place and 

location are threads that run through every Geography unit across the 

school, along with the difference between physical (natural) and human 

Star of the Week  

Iman for always 

taking such a 

polite and 

enthusiastic 
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interest in the 

wellbeing of adults 

in our school 

(man-made) Geography. Our big question in this unit is, “How does the 

physical Geography of South America impact the people who live there?” 

We begin every unit with making links back to previous units and I was 

impressed by how well Templar could use their previous physical 

Geography learning to make informed predictions about settlements in 

South America. For example, they predicted that there would be more 

dispersed settlements in the mountainous regions because it is difficult to 

grow crops, rear cattle, build and access water or coastal trade from these 

locations. What a great start to the unit! 

 

Please accept our sincere apologies that the holiday home learning for 

Reading was not sent home on the final Friday of last half term. This home 

learning has now been sent home and will count as the home learning for 

this week for Reading, so it is now due in on Thursday 19th June. 

 

 

Mrs Mott and Miss Blakesley 

Templar Class teachers 

 

MESSAGE FROM MR O’SULLIVAN 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We Believe: 

 

We are Stronger Together: 

This term, our new Christian value is creativity, which we will be exploring it in a variety of ways across 

the school. In our active worship, children have reflected on how creativity is a gift from God and how we 

can use it to solve problems, express ourselves, and bring joy to others.   

 

We all belong in our School Trust: 

We are incredibly proud of our Year 1 and Year 4 pupils for their hard work this week. Year 1 children 

tackled their Phonics Screening Check with confidence, demonstrating the fantastic progress they have 

made in their reading. Meanwhile, our Year 4 pupils completed the Multiplication Tables Check with 

resilience and determination. Well done to everyone involved! 

 

In Removing barriers for all 

A quick reminder that our filming day will take place on Monday 30th 

June. All parents and carers should have received a letter with details 

about the day. We are excited to capture the spirit of ASM on film, 

showcasing our wonderful school environment, engaged learners, and 
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dedicated staff. If you have any questions or have not received the letter, please get in touch with the 

school office. Link to form: https://forms.office.com/e/HYk4njfb03 

 

Yeti Films Privacy Notice: Yeti_Film_Privacy_Notice_for_Schools.pdf 

 

 

 

SUMMER 2 ALL NOW LIVE! 

KS1 Cooking Tuesdays 3-4pm 17.6.25 - 22.6.25 

KS2 Cooking Thursdays 3-4pm 19.6.25 - 24.6.25 

KS2 Spanish – Tuesdays 3-4pm  10/6 - 8/7 

KS1 Rounders and Cricket Fridays 3-4pm  13/6 - 18/7  

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

JUNE 2025 

10.6.25 - 22.7.25 Every Tuesday 10 – 11 Year 6 Swimming Lessons 

12.6.25 Ethos Day  

16.6.25 Keyberry Road Art Project Visit  

17.6.25 Year 6 Residential Meeting 2.30pm 

20.6.25 Whole School Paignton Zoo Trip  

27.6.25 Sports Day - Details TBC (Reserve Sports Day 11.7.25) 

30.6.25 - Yeti Films 

JULY 2025 

7 – 9.7.25 Year 6 Residential 

11.7.25 (Reserve Sports Day) 

18.7.25 PTFA Summer Fete 

21.7.25 Year 6 Leaves Treat  

23.7.25 Year 6 Leavers Service 1.45pm St Paul's Church 

 

 

OFFICE NEWS   

 

 

 

FACEBOOK 

We have changed pages – please follow us at 

https://www.facebook.com/allsaintsLAP to keep updates with what's going on  

 

Parking Permits 

 

We have bene issued with new car parking permits by the Council.  The permits 

allow you to park in Osborne Street car park for free at pick up and drop off. If you would like a new 

permit please let Mrs Webber know. 
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FAMILY SUPPORT 
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We are pleased to announce the Summer HAF Programme for 2025 is now Live. 
  
We are now using the EEQU booking system, so we no longer use 
unique HAF codes. 
  
Here is a link to the new booking system Eequ · After school. In place of 
school. Beyond school.   
  
Can you please share this with your eligible parents , parents tell us 
the most popular way of getting to hear about HAF is when the school’s 
let parents know, so thank you for all your efforts. 
  
Here is a link to the parent pages of the HAF website for further information Information for parents 
and carers - Children, families and education 

  
Kind regards 

  
The HAF Team 
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Quick booking link; https://campscui.active.com/orgs/High5SportsCamps?season=3641743 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:allsaints@lapsw.org
http://www.allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/allsaintsmarshLAP
https://campscui.active.com/orgs/High5SportsCamps?season=3641743

